
To: <ea@ns.gov.ca> 

To whom it may concern,  

My name is Armenia MacInnis, I am a lobster fisher from LFA27 in Cape Breton, and 
I'm writing in regards to the proposed pipe line.  

I find it hard to believe that right now, when climate is so evident, that this pipe is even 
being considered.   This pipe would add enormously to environmental disaster. 
The effects of the pollution that would go into our waters is not something that could 
be reversed.  The lobster and marine life that this would damage is so profound, I 
can't imagine anyone thinking this is OK.  

Our waters are connected, our tides intermingle and this issue effects ALL of the 
maritime waters.  Spawn travel far and wide with these currents, a livelihood and 
future for our young people that we CANNOT risk. 

There has got to be another way, a way that pleases everyone and leaves as little 
damage behind as possible.    No-one wants to see people without work, but we 
certainly don't want to see our future without marine life either. 

Please do the right thing.  
NO PIPE 

Kindest Regards,  

Armenia MacInnis 
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